FW: County Council Membership

Charter Board < CharterBoard@charlescountymd.gov>

Sun 3/10/2024 3:11 PM

To:Jesse L. Bungcayao <BungcayJ@charlescountymd.gov>

From: BEVERLIE LUDY

Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 12:11:18 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Charter Board < CharterBoard@charlescountymd.gov>

Subject: County Council Membership

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

I urge you to increase the number of County Council members proposed in the draft charter proposal. I think that the southern and western districts would be much to large, and the northern districts too populous to be adequately represented. I'm especially concerned about the size of the current District 1 and the diversity of interests in that large area. The current County Commissioner holds frequent town hall meetings, but the area is so large that some of them are an hours drive from here.

I also think that the County has become too populous and the issues facing government have become too complex to be governed by five council members.

Nine would be best for good representation, but seven would be acceptable, given budget implications.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverlie J. Ludy Cobb Island, MD